Fwd: Support from NOCA Board for 456 Milton Street ATTACHMENT E

NANAIMO OLD CITY ASSOCIATION CORRESPONDENCE

(456 Milton Street - OCP100)
Subject: Fwd: Support from NOCA Board for 456 Milton Street

From: Carol Evans Date: 4/22/2021, 2:54 PM To: Rick Evans
Sent from my iPhone
Begin forwarded message:
Date: April 22, 2021 at 12:59:32 PM PDT To: Subject: Support from NOCA Board for 456 Milton Street
Hello Carol,
Here are the names of the NOCA Board members in attendance at our Board meeting held on Monday, April 19, 2021: Joy Adams Bauer, Diane Caldwell-Demon, Chelsea Challis, Mayta Ryn, Anna Mosolov, Erin Chaba. 7 pm Zoom meeting
All members of the Board spoke in support of the proposed development. The Board likes the idea of a pocket neighbourhood, and the development of an intentional community, with a variety of tenants. The Board supported the re-zoning application to increase the density from 4 to 7 units. Board members like the idea of rental properties given the need for additional rental housing in Nanaimo. They also like the idea of Carol and Rick Evans living in one of the units and managing the property. The Board is pleased the development will be designed with mobility issues in mind and will support aging in place. The Board will be interested to see how the overall look of the development progresses, and feel it is important the look fits into the unique nature of the old city.
I hope this is what Lisa Brinkman requires.
~ Joy
Joy Adams Bauer, President Nanaimo Old City Association